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SECTION 75 ROADS ACT 1993
S.I. No. 119/1994 ROADS REGULATIONS 1994

NOTICE OF INTENTION
Carlow County Council propose to temporarily close the N81 
between its junction with the R726 at Cuckoo Corner and the county 
boundary to facilitate resurfacing works from Monday 22nd July 
2024 to Friday 16th August 2024.

Local diversion routes will be in place.

Submissions regarding this temporary road closure may be made 
in writing to the Senior Engineer, Transportation Department, 
Carlow County Council, Athy Road, Carlow and/or via e-mail to 
seniorengineer@carlowcoco.ie to be received no later than 17:00 
hrs on Tuesday 18th June 2024.

Pádraig O’Gorman,  
Director of Services.


